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The Department of Statistics, Little Flower Degree & PG, College, Uppal in collaboration with Mercy 

college, Palakkad, Kerala, organised a Webinar on "Career Prospects in Statistics" on 16/02/2024 at 

10:30am - 12:30 pm in P21 seminar hall for LF Students and Google Meet platform for others. The 

objective of the webinar is that students should know the opportunities of statistics in various fields. The 

Guest speaker was Mr. Rahul Assistant Advisor, RBI, Kerala. Mr. Rahul spoke about growing demand for 

statisticians in today’s world, applications of Statistics in various fields like healthcare, finance, marketing, 

agriculture, educational institutions etc. The webinar also emphasized the importance of continuous skill 

development and staying abreast of the latest tools and methodologies in statistics. Participants were 

encouraged to embrace lifelong learning to remain competitive in the ever-evolving job market. 

Additionally, the webinar served as a source of inspiration and motivation, with success stories and career 

journeys of established statisticians inspiring attendees to pursue their goals with confidence and 

enthusiasm. 

 

Mr. Rahul, Assistant advisor, RBI, Kerala explaining the opportunities in the field of Statistics to the 

students 

 

Ms. Dhwani, Head, Department of Statistics giving vote of thanks 

 


